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Level Up Your Leisure!  

Rim of the World Recreation and Park District 

News, Ideas, and
Insights

Park District Winterization 
Foundation NEW! 
Winter Programs and Events 

 

Thanksgiving Break November
22-24
December 25, 2023-January 7,
2024

Holiday Closures 
Our District Office will be closed for

the following Days:

THE PARK
DISTRICT’S
NEW
FOUNDATION  

Do you care about your community’s parks, public

facilities, and recreational opportunities? Do you

want to be involved? 

We are thrilled to introduce the Mountain Recreation Park Foundation, a dynamic

organization committed to enhancing our community's recreational opportunities

and recreational facilities. 

We are currently taking applications for those interested in serving on the Board

of Directors for the Mountain Recreation Park Foundation 501c3. If interested or

if you would like more information, please fill out the submission form online,

www.rim-rec.org and staff will contact you.  

We invite everyone who shares our passion for vibrant parks and active recreation

to join us. Whether you're interested in volunteering, contributing, or simply want to

stay informed about our activities, there's a place for you in our growing community

of supporters.

More information can be found on our website under public notices and

announcements, www.rim-rec.org.  
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ON THE 

MOUNTAIN 



COME OUT AND
SUPPORT YOUR
RIM YOUTH
BASKETBALL
PARTICIPANTS
Games are Saturdays at the Rim High

School Gym starting in January. Post

your pictures and don’t forget

#RIMREC! 
While the onset of the cold season will vary, it’s a good rule of thumb

to begin the process of winterizing your home in early fall. The Park

District Winterization includes turning off the water at our various

outdoor bathrooms, parks, and ball field locations. This is done to

prevent pipes from freezing and breaking. 

We understand we may still have great weather to play outside, and

the ball fields and other outdoor amenities can still be reserved, but

the Park District will not turn the water on for these private events. 

In an effort to keep our parks and facilities in the best condition

possible, there are times when we need to close certain areas. The

purpose of this is to prevent damage, allow the grounds a break,

and/or to perform maintenance. All of these things are done with YOU

in mind. Please pay attention to which areas are open and closed and

please respect the signs we have posted.

We post all Public Notices or Announcements on the Park District

website, www.rim-rec.org, and all emergency notifications, like Snow

Days and/or other closures are highlighted on the top of our website

in red.  

Preparing for Cold Weather 

Space is available at 

Lake

Arrowhead

Elementary

School 
Register today to reserve

some fun times after

school! 



Visit our website for a list of programs and events! 

Register for programs online! WWW.RIM-REC.ORG

The Nutcracker Before Christmas 

The Vento Dance Company and Rim Youth Theatre

are proud to present a brand-new original narrated

ballet, The Nutcracker Before Christmas, written by

working actress Tracey Ellert and choreographed by

the Vento Dance Company. 

Join Clara and Fritz on a magical adventure as they

discover that more than a mouse may be stirring in

their house this holiday season. Tickets on sale now

www.ventodancecompany.com

WINTER SPECIAL
EVENTS 

Altitude Fit Kids Winter Demonstration &

Holiday Party, 

Friday, Dec. 8th @ 4-6 pm 

Lake Gregory Education and Community Center,

Crestline, CA  

Holiday Family Photo Day

 Saturday, Nov. 25th @ 10 am - 4 pm 

$20 per family entry fee 

Twin Peaks Community Center 

Blue Jay Parade 

 Saturday, Dec. 2nd @ 2 pm 

Come see the Park District’s Float! 

Last Year’s Winner of the 

2022 Best Parade Theme 

& 2022 Best Musical Presentation 

NEW PROGRAMS 

Register for the following today: 

MTN Teen Center Holiday Event 

Friday, Dec. 8th @ 6:00-8:00 pm 

Free Admission Ages 11-17 yrs. 

Twin Peaks Community Center  

Beginning Youth Chess Class 

For youth in grades 1st -12th 

Robert Hootman Community Center, 

Running Springs CA 

Mondays 3:30-4:30 pm begins December 4th. 

registration is now open. 

Open Basketball 

All Ages 

Lake Gregory Education and 

Community Center, Crestline, CA

Sundays, 4-6 pm

$30/month membership fee  

registration is now open. 



Become a Recreation Vendor and/or Independent Contract Instructor 

If you have a great idea for a program and would like to run it through

the Park District, the first thing you need to do is submit a program

proposal. The Park District is currently looking for adult programs during

the late afternoon or evening. Group fitness, group sports, games,

special interest programs, etc. If you have an idea, email info@rim-

rec.org to request a program proposal packet or visit our office to pick

one up. 

Are you looking for space for your current group or activity? 

We have facilities that can be rented for your program! If you are

interested in renting one of our facilities for your program, please visit

our website and new online Facility Rental process, submit your inquiry

to info@rim-rec.org, or call the Park District Office for more information,

(909) 337-7275. We are here to help! 

New playground equipment has been

installed at the Twin Peaks Rotary

Centennial Park. 

“ON THE
PLAYGROUND IS
WHERE I
SPEND MOST OF
MY DAYS...”

After waiting so long, the Twin Peaks Rotary Centennial

Park playground has been installed and is ready for

visitors. New wood chips have been added as well to

provide a cushion of support and to help with safety. 

It’s best to go over the playground rules before each

visit. Always wear proper clothing and footwear, all

children must be accompanied by an adult, no glass

bottles or alcoholic beverages are allowed, no pets

inside play area (there is a dog park adjacent to the

playground), play at your own risk, and please help

keep your playground clean. If you see something, say

something. Please call the authorities for any suspicious

behavior, incidents, or emergencies. 

Thank you for your patience when getting this project

complete. We are so happy to see that the playground

already has many visitors. Parks Make Life Better!

   

` Fresh Prince of Bel-Air


